
 

 

 

REGIONAL PRODUCTION CUM DISTRIBUTION CENTRE: NCERT: BANGALORE-85                                       

 

      
        Date: 21-10-2024 
 

Corrigendum 
 

In continuation of the advertisement published in RIE, Mysore website on         

16-10-2024 regarding “Notice for auction of old printing paper stock”, it is to inform all 

the concerned that after receiving the sealed quotations from the Bidders, Tenders will 

be opening on 29-10-2024 at 4.30 p.m. at RPDC – NCERT, # 108, 100 Feet Road, 

Hosakerehalli Extension, Banashankari III Stage, Bengaluru – 560085 

 
For any further information or clarification, please contact at 080-26725740.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 


